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Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

We are writing to support Shaurya International School, Jammu request to partner with 

your school on activities under the Recognition of International Dimension in Schools 

(RIDS) programme in India. 

 

RIDS programme has evolved from the British Council’s global International School Award 

(ISA) programme which was active in 31 countries worldwide and is currently being 

delivered in the UK, Greece, and Nigeria. In India, ISA ran from 2003 to 2020, reaching 

over 4000 private and government schools. RIDS has relaunched in India this year. 

 

This programme rewards schools committed to embedding international awareness within 

their curriculum. One of the main activities for the school is to collaborate with partner 

schools abroad to enhance the educational experience for students on both sides. This 

collaboration will include joint projects/activities that promote cross-cultural understanding 

and global citizenship. We believe that this partnership between both schools holds 

immense potential to enrich the educational experience, create innovative learning 

opportunities, foster cross-cultural connections, and build a stronger community of 

learners. 

 

Thank you for considering this recommendation. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 

Shaurya International School if you require any further information or have any questions.  

 

Regards, 

 

Duncan Wilson 
Managing Director 

 

 


